

## Save the Date

Join our Public Hearing on Monday, April 12 @6PM

To participate, you may register for the Zoom meeting via: https://bit.ly/3dlpVlk



The City is amending its allocation of CDBG funds to reallocate up to \$150K for the replacement of a failing fire rescue Ambulance Chassis. This avoids the additional cost of purchasing an entire ambulance.

Contact: David Bachrach dbachrach@eastprovidenceri.gov/401-435-7536



Mayor Bob DaSilva

30-day review & comment period April 14-May 14, 2021 (by 4PM). Send comment submissions

East Providence City Hall

145 Taunton Ave.

East Providence, RI 02914. Attn:

Community Development Office

or email dbachrach@eastprovidenceri.gov